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EVALUATION OF ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF

The Sheridan County School District No. 2 Board of Trustees
requires regular, annual evaluations of all administrative staff
members to meet its commitment to a climate of high expectations
for student success.

It is the responsibility of the Superintendent or his or her
designee to ensure that evaluations of administrative staff are
performed each year. The Superintendent shall prepare such
reports regarding evaluations of administrative staff as
requested by the Board prior to the recommendation for renewal
of employment of administrative staff.
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